
As Mayor of Halifax and on behalf of Regional Council, 
I am delighted to extend warm greetings and a special 
welcome to everyone attending For All The City: Fauré 
Requiem, an extravagant treat in a time of 
Remembrance, presented by Capella Regalis Choirs. 

Music has the power to make us feel a full range of 
emotions, and this beloved masterwork with orchestra 

will present a unique experience featuring a large choral cast and top-notch musicians 
concert goers are sure to enjoy. 

I want to acknowledge, with much appreciation, Capella Regalis Choirs, Artistic Director 
Nick Halley, the musicians, organizers, sponsors and generous donors for your 
dedication and promotion of music excellence that’s accessible to everyone. 

Enjoy the live performance of one of the world’s most revered masterworks of music. 

Kindest regards, 

Mike Savage 
Mayor 


